
 
Monday Memo​  
January 27, 2025 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 

-This week!  CANVA webinar on Thursday, January 30 @ 6PM  Colorado Federated 
state president, Victoria Schmidt, is presenting a very engaging overview of how Canva works 
and the benefits of using it.  There's still time to register for this.  Click here 
 
-The deadline for the Ames Tool Grant offered by NGC is Jan 1 - March 1, 2025. Take 
advantage of this benefit of being an NGC member garden club. You may select tools 
up to a retail value of $250 for your community garden or garden therapy club project. 
Many tools are appropriate for children or gardeners who prefer a cushion grip handle.   
Click here for more information. 
 
-The deadline for the Helen d’Orsay Freidberg Scholarship is: February 15, 2025.  Click 
here 
 
-Website updates:  All current news is now listed under ‘Latest News” e.g., the Monday Memo, 
GCFM newsletter, The Mayflower, NEGC Newsletter, “Northern Exposure”, NEGC Photography 
newsletter, NGC Blog.  Click here to view. 
 
Enjoy each day.  
Marjorie Dienhart 
GCFM President 
 
Snowflakes are one of nature’s most fragile things, but look at what they can do when they 

stick together. -Unknown 

 
 
 
  

https://www.gcfm.org/events-1/canva-a-free-to-use-online-graphic-design-tool
https://gardenclub.org/ames-tools-grant
https://www.gcfm.org/helen-freidberg-scholarship
https://www.gcfm.org/helen-freidberg-scholarship
https://www.gcfm.org/latest-news

